
CITY OF INGLESIDE ON THE BAY 
CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

July 21, 2020 

I. City Council Meeting was called to order by Mayor Ehmann at 7:00 p.m. 

II. Mayor Ehmann gave the Invocation 

III. Mayor Ehmann led the Pledge of Allegiance. 

IV. Roll Call: Present were: Mayor Ehmann, Alderman Wilder, Cain, Nyberg, Robbins and Daley. 

V. Minutes of Previous City Council Meeting of June 16, 2020 were approved as written. 

VI. Patrick Nye update on Desalination. Kathryn Masten gave the presentation. 

VII. Citizen Participation 

Gary Young and Kathy Bolton asked questions about the desalination. 
Mayor Ehmann explained all questions concerning the desalination projects should be asked to the 
IOB Coastal Watch Association. 
Kathryn Masten stated there were items that should be posted on the City's web site that were not. 
Mayor Ehmann asked to have the list given to the City Secretary. 

VIII. Reports from Standing Committees 

Item A: Planning & Zoning reported no meetings have been held due to the virus. A small work 
group has plans to meet virtually in August with the Comprehensive Planning facilitators. If new 
members are appointed a meeting will be held on July 28. She asked that the P&Z minutes be posted 
on line. 

Item B: Parks & Recreation had no report. Members are still needed. 

Item C: VFD reported they patrolled on July 4 th, an article about the VFD will be in the Index, the old 
Command vehicle has been returned and they have one new member. 

IX. New Business: Discussion and Possible Action 

Item A: Approve/Disapprove dates for budget workshop 
Mayor Ehmann stated the final numbers have not been received from the Appraisal Dist., protests are 
being held. She suggested August 18 before the Regular Council Meeting. Alderman Wilder made 
the motion to hold a workshop on August 18 th. Alderman Nyberg seconded the motion. The motion 
passed unanimously. 



July 21, 2020 

Item A: Review applications for Planning and Zoning and possible appointments 
The three applications were reviewed. Alderman Wilder made the motion to reappoint Jennifer 
Hilliard and appoint Sheila Walton and Scott Pearl. Alderman Cain seconded the motion. The 
motion passed unanimously. 

Item B: Review applications for Parks and Recreation 
Mayor Ehmann stated there were not enough applications to meet the requirements for the Board. No 
action was taken. 

X. 	Reports/Updates 
• Street repairs Mayor Ehmann stated the streets are complete and came in below budget. 
• Street lights Mayor Ehmann stated requests were made for two street lights; one on Live Oak 

and one on Retama. AEP is working on them; the cost was $222. 
• Parking Ordinance Mayor Ehmann stated there was an incident at the rocks on Bayshore. A 

parking ordinance is being worked on by the City Attorney to prevent over-night parking 
along the city property. Please bring any issues to Council. Gary Young asked if that would 
also cover contractors parking out in the streets. Mayor Ehmann stated that could be included 
in the ordinance. 

XI. Mayor Ehmann adjourned the meeting at 7:39 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted & attested: 
	

Approved: 

Diane Hosea 	 Jo Ann Ehmann 
City Secretary 	 Mayor 
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